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August 27, 2019 
 
 
Amber McClave 
VP of operations & Chief Legal Officer, InfoTech, Inc.  
2970 SW 50th Terrace 
Gainesville, FL 3260 
 
Dear Amber,  
 
As Chair of Alachua County, it is my pleasure to congratulate Info Tech, Inc. on receiving a LEED Gold 
certification for its recently constructed headquarters in Alachua County.  
 
Your company’s commitment to our community spans several decades. Since the company’s foundation in 
the 1970’s, Info Tech’s has been a landmark to the area, providing job opportunities to families and helping 
our community to be a great place to raise a family, work and enjoy life. 
 
Today, Info Tech is the first private company in Gainesville to be awarded a LEED Gold certification, joining 
only the University of Florida and City of Gainesville in this category. LEED buildings are better for the 
environment; are energy and water-efficient; are healthier and safer for occupants; and are a physical 
demonstration of the values of the organizations that own and occupy them. 
 
Your LEED Gold certified building will serve as an example for other private companies in the area to design 
and construct greener and healthier workspaces, showing how businesses can be more environmentally 
responsible and use resources efficiently.  

 
Thank you for the role that your company plays in diversifying our economy, and providing jobs to Alachua 
County residents. We salute your commitment to innovation, sustainability and continued investment in our 
community. Congratulations again on your efforts, and best wishes in the continued growth and success of 
your company. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Charles S. Chestnut, IV, Chair 
Alachua County Commission 
Chr19.XX 
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